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Dear Colleagues:  
 

The 122st Annual Scientific Session of the Western Surgical Association was held at The 
Miramonte Resort and Spa .  The hotel was a spectacular venue for the meeting, and we 
enjoyed the superb ambience associated with the Miramonte Resort and Spa. Special 
thanks to Anton Bilchik for overseeing the many details as local arrangements chair and of 
course thanks to our meeting planner, Nonie Lowry of LP etc., for another terrifically well-
organized venue site. President Steve Stain’s Address, “Contributions of Public Hospitals to 
American Surgery”, was excellent and very well received. I encourage you to read his 
address if you missed the meeting.  
 

A total of 17 of the 20 new members were in attendance. The other three members were 
excused for various reasons and promised to attend next year’s meeting so that they can 
receive their certificate and be formally introduced. Three new members competed for the 
J. Bradley Aust Award, and the winner was Brian Badgwell from MD Anderson Cancer 
Center in Houston, TX for his work entitled “Predictors of Survival in Patients with 
Resectable Gastric Cancer Treated with Neoadjuvant Chemoradiation Therapy and 
Gastrectomy”. Please drop a note of congratulations to Dr. Badgwell if you have the 
opportunity. 
 

A copy of the minutes of the Business Meeting will be sent via email. We would like to 
thank those that completed Post Meeting Evaluation, which was distributed via email. The 
program book is available in PDF format on our website and includes the 2014 Scientific 
Program as well as the Transactions of the 2013 Meeting, including the complete 2013 
presidential address, memorials to deceased members, and the membership directory. 
Please review your demographic in the directory to confirm its accuracy. Note too that we 
are trying to add your date of birth to our private membership directory to help us determine 
when you will become a senior member. Please email the secretary’s office with your date 
of birth and any corrections to your address. You may also make these changes yourself by 
logging into the “member’s only” portion of the website:  
www.westernsurgical.org 
 

Also enclosed is the list of the 20 new members elected to the Association. One of the nice 
traditions of the Western is for each of us to send a note of welcome and congratulations to 
our new members. We also encourage you to recruit outstanding surgeons to become 
members of the Western Surgical Association. The health of our organization is dependent 
on active, productive, participating membership. Our bylaws cap active membership at 350, 
and currently there are 272 active members and 496 senior members.  
 

The application process for new members is now open and will once again be handled “on 
line”. Prospective members must submit an on-line application and an updated curriculum 
vita. The applicant and/or sponsoring member is still responsible for submission of the 
sponsoring letter as well as 2 endorsing letters to the Secretary’s office by June 1, 2015. 
Please review the application form on our website. 
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Several members completed their terms of service to the Western Surgical Association this November. They include President 
Steven Stain,  Vice Presidents Alden Harken and Kenneth Sirinek, Program Chair Mark Talamini, Membership Committee Chair 
Katherine Liu and District Representative Daniel Margulies. Their efforts on behalf of the Association are highly appreciated, and 
each was thanked individually at the Annual Business Meeting.  
 
The new officers elected at this years business meeting are: 
 

President:   William Chapman  St. Louis, MO 

First Vice-President:  Wright Pinson   Nashville, TN 

Second Vice-President:  Sam Snyder   Temple, TX 

Program Chair:   Peter Rhee   Tucson, AZ  

Memberhip Committee Chair: Annes Chagpar   New Haven, CT 

District Representative Chair: Karen Borman   Washington, DC 
 
The 2015 meeting will be held November 7-10 at the Meritage Resort in Napa Valley, California.  Our meeting planner Nonie 
Lowry will work hard to make this a memorable meeting for you and hopefully your guest/spouse. The formal call for abstracts is 
underway.  The deadline for abstract submission is June 1, to comply with ACS/CME requirements. We will once again be 
offering self-assessment CMEs to assist our members with Maintenance of Certification requirements..  
 
Future meeting plans at the present time include: 
Lowes Coronado Bay Resort  Coronado, CA   November 5-8, 2016 
Montelucia Resort and Spa  Paradise Valley, AZ November 4-7, 2017 
 
Pleae check out our website, http://westernsurgical.org. The membership directory is very user friendly, and can be used to look 
up your fellow members as well as to update your own contact information. Please be sure we have your correct email address, 
as our hope is to communicate more via email, saving some postage and printing costs. Also, dues payments can be made 
online, thanks to LP etc. At $250 per year for annual dues, the Association remains an excellent value compared with similar 
surgical societies.  
 
Please feel free to call or email me or my assistant, Heidi Lindsey at 214-645-0550, if there is anything we can do to support the 
Western.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 

 
R. James Valentine, M.D.  
Secretary, Western Surgical Association 
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